AK RIDGE RESERVATION

Environmental Management

February 25, 1997

Mr. Rod Nelson

Assistant Manager for Environmental Management
DOE/ORO

P.0O. Box 2001

Oak Ridge, TN 37831

Dear Mr. Nelson:

The following motion was approved at our February 5. 1997 regular
monthly Board meeting to forward to DOE:

The ORREMSSAB recommends that DOE review the need for an
alarm or siren be installed, audible to a two mile radius, which will

indicate atmospheric releases from all thermal relief valves at the
TSCA Incinerator.

We look forward to receiving your written response to the above
recommendation. Thank vou for your continued support of the

O.RREMSSAB‘

Slnijerel\

Randy Geron Chair
RG/sb

cc: ORREMSSAB Members

P.OC. Box 2001 « Mail Stop EW-91 » Oak Ridge, TN 37831 e« (423) 241-3665




